
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGET / MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is given that the Proposed Budget for the General Fund 

of the Riverside School District for the 2021-2022 fiscal year in its 

most recent form is available for public inspection on the 

District website, and is expected to be presented for adoption 

as a Final Budget at the School Board Meeting to be held on 

June 14, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Riverside Jr-Sr High School 

Library.  If an individual is unable to access the Proposed 

Budget on the District website, a printed copy may be 

obtained by emailing the Business Manager. 

 

 

     Barbara Fedor 

     Board Secretary 

 

 

 


